
From: Ufficio Internazionale <ufficiointernazionale@filtcgil.it> 

Date: Fri, May 31, 2019 at 11:42 PM 

Subject: I: Solidarity message to Genoa Dock Workers and their Unions refusing to load weapons to 

be used in the war against people of Yemen 

To: <ipan.victoria1@gmail.com> 

 

 

Dear friends, 

 On behalf of my union, FILT-CGIL, I would like to thank you for your warm solidarity letter. 

We shared your letter with our dockers all over Italy and it has been really appreciated!  

International solidarity is one of the fundamental value in our action, and we would like to return 

your message by wishing you success for the important and challenging tasks in which you are 

engaged.  

Thank you so much! 

In solidarity  

____________________________ 

Berardina Tommasi  
Dipartimento Politiche Internazionali Filt-Cgil  

via G.B. Morgagni, 27  

00161 - ROMA 

Tel. +39 06 44076204/218 

Fax +39 06 44243164 

e-mail ufficiointernazionale@filtcgil.it  
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